



Friday 22 May 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

We will not be extending our opening to FS2, Y1 and Y6 children on the 1<sup>st</sup> June. We will however, continue to open for children of keyworkers.

We are currently planning and undertaking risk assessments in order to ensure that our school is as safe as possible for all pupils and staff when we do open up for Y6, Y1, FS2 pupils.

We will be contacting parents in Y6, Y1 and FS2 after the Spring Bank holiday, and we anticipate that this will be on the 3<sup>rd</sup> June to let them know of our plans, once they have been approved and backed by our Governors, Senior Leadership Team and the Academy Trustees.

The decision about whether to send your child back to school is entirely yours and we appreciate that this can be a difficult one for some families. You will receive information about how school will be run and what the expectations of pupils and parents will be, after the half term holiday, which we hope will help you make a more informed choice.

We will continue providing work through our Purple Mash platform and posting paper copies out to those families who have requested them. However, there will be no work set next week so that we can all have a much needed break.



We would like to wish our families a happy Eid for those that are celebrating this weekend.

Thank you for your support.  
Mrs Thomas

